M Gma il Terrisa Bukovinac <terrisa@prolifesf.com>

FW: New Public Records Act requests from Pro-Life San Francisco
1 message

Aug 24, 2020 at 4:05 PM

From: Craig Alexander

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 4:02 PM

To: tom.dellner@ucsf.edu

Cc: BRENDA.GEE@UCSF.EDU

Subject: FW: New Public Records Act requests from Pro-Life San Francisco

Tom,

Let’s see if it this time 1t works!

From: Craig Alexander

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 3:59 PM

To: BRENDA.GEE@UCSF.EDU

Cc: tom.bellner@ucsf.edu

Subject: New Public Records Act requests from Pro-Life San Francisco

Dear Ms. Gee (and Mr. Bellner),

As you know this office represents Pro-Life San Francisco.

As I mentioned to Mr. Bellner today, my clients have some new areas of public records
request which are contained within the attached letter. I wish to draw your attention to the



term we have used in the letter “protocols and procedures” — if UCSF does not use this term
or something similar to that, I ask that one of you contact me to discuss what would be the
proper term / title for this type of document(s).

Thank you,

Craig Alexander
949-481-6400 office
949-636-1003 cell

Confidentiality Note: Please note that the information in this email is confidential and may be privileged and is
intended only for the use of the named addressee(s). If you have received this information in error, please notify
us immediately by reply email, at craig@craigalexanderlaw.com, or by calling (949) 481-6400. Please destroy this
transmission, all attachments to it, and any copies that have been made.
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